

Full name: _____

Class: 5 _____



Written test	Speaking test	Total score	Examiner
Comments:			

LISTENING

Part 1: (0.75pt) Listen and (✓) the box. There is one example.

Ex. Where was Mai last week?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☒

1. What's Emma's favorite subject?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

2. When's Lunar New Year?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

3. What did Tom do on the mountain?



A ☐



B ☐



C ☐

Part 2: (0.75pt) Listen and tick (✓) Right or Wrong. There is one example.

	Right	Wrong
Ex. Lucy went to Indonesia with her family.	☒	☐
1. She went there by plane.	☐	☐
2. She went to a mountain and visited a lake.	☐	☐
3. She also visited some markets and bought photos.	☐	☐

Part 3: (1.0pt) Listen and write ONE word or number. There is one example.

Ex. Sofia's favourite subjects are history and ethics.

1. Alfie plays the drums _____.
2. Charlie likes _____ because it's fun and exciting.
3. His geography class starts at _____.
4. Tom's father went fishing at the _____.

READING

Part 4: (1.25pt) Read the text, choose the correct words and put them in blanks. There is one example.

Dear Minh,

How are you? I hope you had a great weekend! Last Saturday, I went on a trip with my best friend, Lan. We visited a beautiful park near our town. We played hide-and-seek, had a barbecue under the trees, and enjoyed the fresh air. It was a fun day!

Lan and I love traveling. Last summer, we went to Da Nang with our families. We visited the beach and swam in the sea. Lan is a great swimmer! We also visited Ba Na Hills and took lots of photos. It was such an exciting trip.

When we are not traveling, Lan and I enjoy doing things together at home. Sometimes, we bake cookies or read storybooks.

What do you like to do with your friends?

Best wishes,

Hoa

Ex.: Hoa and Lan went to a park near their town last Saturday.

1. They had a _____ under the trees.
2. Last summer, Hoa and Lan went to _____ with their families.
3. Lan is a great _____.
4. When they're at home, Hoa and Lan like _____ or reading storybooks.

Part 5: (1.25pt) Read the text and circle the best answers. There is one example.

Christmas is one of the most famous holidays in the world. It's on December 25th every year. People prepare for Christmas by decorating their homes with colorful lights and Christmas trees. Many families also bake cookies and prepare special meals for the day.

On Christmas Eve, children hang stockings by the fireplace, hoping that Santa Claus will visit and leave gifts for them. In the morning, they excitedly open their presents and spend time with their families. Christmas is not just about gifts; it is also a time for love, joy, and sharing. People often sing Christmas carols; exchange wishes and give food to those in need. This holiday reminds everyone of the importance of kindness and togetherness.

1. When is Christmas celebrated?

- A. On December 24th B. On December 25th C. On January 1st

2. What do people often use to decorate their homes for Christmas?

- A. Colorful lights, Christmas trees. B. Candles and flowers C. Balloons

3. Why do children hang stockings by the fireplace?

- A. To give gifts to Santa Claus
B. To decorate the house
C. To get gifts from Santa Claus

4. What do people often do on Christmas morning?

- A. Open their presents and spend time with their families
B. Sing carols and visit neighbors
C. Cook special meals and bake cookies

5. What don't people do as a part of Christmas celebrations?

- A. Visit relatives B. Sing Christmas songs C. Give to those in need

WRITING

Part 6: (0.75pt) Look at the pictures. Write ONE word for each gap. There is one example.

Ex.:



noisy



Teachers' day



yucky



use computers

Ex.: When there are too many loud sounds around you.

noisy

1. You do this in I.T. lessons.

2. Students express their thanks to their teachers on this day.

3. Something that tastes bad or is unpleasant.

Part 7: (0.75pt) Order the words. There is one example.

Ex.: did / How / you / there / get / ?

→ ***How did you get there?***

1. with / We / the / mountain / climbed / my friends /.

→ _____

2. likes / art / making / because / she / Daisy / enjoys / paper crafts /.

→ _____

3. I / to / funny movie / the / movie / went / and / watched / a / theater /.

→ _____

Part 8: (1pt) Write a postcard about your vacation to your friend, using the suggestions given. (about 50 words)

1. *Where did you go?*

2. *How did you get there?*

3. *What did you do there?*

4. *How did you feel about your vacation?*

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

THE END

SPEAKING

Part 1: Getting to know each other: (1pt)

1. What's your name?
2. How old are you?
3. How are you?
4. What did you do yesterday?

Part 2: Describing the pictures (1pt)



1. Where does she want to go?
2. What animal did you see last week?
3. What are they doing?
4. Are they playing chess?

Part 3: Talking about a familiar topic: (0,5pt)

1. What do you do in your free time?
2. What's your favorite animal?